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Welcome back and ‘Happy New Year’ to everyone. I do hope you managed to relax and enjoy some 

family time over the Christmas break.  

Children are not allowed to wear jewellery (or 

nail varnish) to school. Simple stud earrings, 

an inexpensive watch and a Kara are allowed. 

Earrings and Kara must be removed (or        

covered) for PE and watches removed. Thank 

you.  

Please name all belongings, it is much easier to     

return items when we know who they belong to. 

Hats and gloves are particularly useful at the        

moment, children are going out to play in the cold 

weather and Nursery/Reception still go outside for 

their learning.  

New Year Resolution Idea ☺  

(For the third year!) 

Please park legally, safely and away from school. Park and Stride!! 

The parking situation around school never improves. Cars are stopping in the middle of the road and 

children are getting out into the traffic, parents are mounting the curb and nearly hitting pedestrians 

and illegal parking is making junctions dangerous. PLEASE PARK AWAY FROM SCHOOL AND 

SPEND 5 MINS WALKING AND TALKING WITH YOUR CHILD!  

Fri 17 Jan Y6 Sustainability Assembly 9am 

Tues 21 Jan 9.10am-Year 1 Maths workshop for parents 

Tues 21 Jan 2.30pm Reception phonics workshop for parents 

Tues 21 Jan 2.30pm-Year 2 Maths workshop for parents 

Thurs 23 Jan 2.30pm-Year 4 Maths workshop for parents 

Thurs 23 Jan 2.30pm-Year 6 Maths workshop for parents 

Fri 24 Jan 4H Class Assembly 9am 

Fri 31 Jan 5B Class Assembly 9am 

Wed 5 Feb 5.30pm SATs meeting for Year 6 parents 

Fri 7 Feb 1RS Class Assembly 9am 

Mon 10 Feb 2.45pm Nearly new uniform sale 

Wed 12 Feb EYFS/KS1 Disco (straight after school) - thank you FOG 

Thurs 13 Feb KS2 Disco (straight after school) - thank you FOG 

Fri 14 Feb 3M Class Assembly 9am 

Fri 14 Feb Break up for half term (normal time) 

Thank you FOG-so far this academic year the money raised has contributed to the purchase of 16 

laptops and a charging unit, 10 ipads and a charging unit, the new gazeebo on the Y2/3 playground, 

the coach for our Young Voices choir to attend the amazing Young Voices concert in Birmingham, the  

author visit and new books for the reading scheme and library. All children in school benefit from the 

time our PTA give to enhance the quality of enrichment opportunities we can offer. Please support 

FOG, get involved and enjoy the events.  


